From: Kate Henry

Sent: 06 July 2021 09:15
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: proposed development 2021/2446/P.

Please log as an objection to 2021/2446/P

Thank you

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794

flin]ELs]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Sent: 05 July 2021 10:19

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@ camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Gio Spinella <Gio.Spinella@camden.gov.uk>; Henry Newman <Henry.Newman@camden.gov.uk>; Andrew
Parkinson <Andrew.Parkinson@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: proposed development 2021/2446/P.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Kate Henry,

I was appalled to hear of this proposal your department has received from Jiffy. The
traffic at the junction of Hendon Way, Lyndale Avenue and Finchley Road is already

completely over-crowded.

Nearby residential roads to the Briardale Gardens/Finchley Road site (Cascade Flats)
are polluted and are also closed at one end for much of the the day, because of the

traffic congestion.

Such a project would be entirely inappropriate, bringing even more traffic into these
narrow roads.

This is NOT a suitable site for a business, let alone one where the coming and going
of traffic would be so intense.

I earnestly request that this proposal is firmly rejected.
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(Mrs) Penelope Jackson
23 Lyndale Avenue
Childs Hill

London NW2 2QB



